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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that a dental laboratory has to register with the HLO. (Flesch Readability
Score: 63.4).

Requires a dental laboratory to register with the Health Licensing Office. Defines "dental laboratory."
Requires a dental laboratory to provide a material content disclosure to a dentist who prescribes a
work order for a dental prosthetic appliance or other artificial material or device. Defines "material
content disclosure." Allows the office to impose discipline for certain violations. Directs the office to
provide administrative and regulatory oversight to the dental laboratory program.

Becomes operative July 1, 2026.

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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